
Submitter: Linda  Baker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail-in voting has done very well in Oregon for some time, with checks along the way 

to ensure fairness. There has been minimal illegal voting, usually inadvertent. If 

people want to vote in person, they are free to do so.  Leave it the way it is. 


